
SCED expresses sorrow over passing of
Dr Robin Chan Yau-hing

     The Secretary for Commerce and Economic Development, Mr Edward Yau,
today (April 20) expressed deep sorrow over the passing of Dr Robin Chan Yau-
hing.
      
     Mr Yau said, "Dr Chan was a successful entrepreneur with great
achievements. He was the Chairman of the Chinese General Chamber of Commerce,
making outstanding contributions, and was held in high regard in the sector.
Meanwhile, he devoted himself to philanthropic initiatives. Under his
leadership, his conglomerate has been dedicated to various charitable causes
and has made meritorious contributions to the community. I would like to
express my sincere thanks to Dr Chan for his contributions to society, and
extend my deepest condolences to his family."
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